
Park Board Meeting Minutes 
February 1, 2021 

 
The February 1, 2021 Cascade Park Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Boffeli at 5:00 p.m.  Board 
members Rausch and Orr were present. Sconsa and Manternach were absent. 
 
Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to approve the agenda – all ayes. 
 
Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to approve the meeting minutes from December 7, 2020, – all ayes. 
 
Board reviewed the financial reports for the park and pool for November and December. There was a question 
about an amount in the December financials for miscellaneous operating supplies for $511.70. This will be 
reviewed and discussed at the next meeting. Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to approve the financial reports 
– all ayes. 
 
An update was provided regarding the pool. Help wanted ads are out in the Pioneer, website and Facebook. 
The playground area will continue to be improved since being awarded a Kaboom grant. The City 
Administrator will be applying for the Allstar Community Award through the Iowa League of Cities for the 
pool. 
 
With nothing further, motion by Orr, second by Rausch to adjourn the meeting at 5:14p.m. – all ayes. 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator  


